Naperville, IL 60540
June 3, 2019

Planning Services Team
City of Naperville

400 S. Eagle Street
Naperville, IL 60540

Dear Planning Commissioners,

We are writing to offer our objection to the application for variances documented in case # 19-1-043,
which addresses proposed development at 125 N. Huffman Street in Naperville. We agree with the
planning services team assessment as noted on the city’s website, namely that the proposed
development is not in harmony with the R2 zoning regulations, that the existing regulations do not
impose an undue hardship, and that the proposed structure is not in keeping with the essential
character of the neighborhood.

We believe that the existing R2 zoning regulations provide more than adequate flexibility for
development of the property at 125 N. Huffman. We oppose any variance from these standards.

Sincerely,

Bill and Diane Russell



